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Seoul, Korea - UPF-Korea has released a new video highlighting the International Leadership Conference 

2022: 10th Korea Forum, subtitled, "The Inauguration of the New Government for Peace on the Korean 

Peninsula and the Importance of the Relationship between Korea and the United States." 

 

 
 

Moderated by UPF-Korea secretary general, Mr. Yoon Jong Hong, the 45-minute video, which is 

primarily in Korean, but with some speakers presenting in English, focuses on UPF's World Summit 

2022, held from February 10 to 14, 2022 in Seoul, Korea, and includes perceptive reviews and analyses 

from Dr. Thomas G. Walsh, chair of UPF International, and Prof. Yeon Ah Moon, chair of UPF-Korea. 

The video concludes with a report about the 40th anniversary of The Washington Times and an interview 

forum led by Mr. Hyun Young Lee, president of UPF-Korea, with Mr. Thomas McDevitt, chairman of the 

Times, who shared his insights on South Korea's President-elect Yoon Suk-yeol. 

 


